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MEMBER FDIC 

September 27, 2016 

 

RE:  Aurora Branch Closing – 2500 S. Eola Road, Aurora, IL 60503 

 

Notice: Effective at the close of business on December 31, 2016, Marquette Bank’s branch, including safe deposit boxes 
and the ATM at 2500 S. Eola Road, Aurora, IL 60503 will permanently close.  

 

Alternative Branches: If you need to conduct an in-person transaction, we have nearby banking centers at:  

 

 1876 W. Airport Road, Romeoville IL 60446 

 234 N. Bolingbrook Drive, Bolingbrook IL 60440 

 You may also go online to find other Marquette Bank locations: www.emarquettebank.com  

 

ATMs: As you know, Marquette Bank offers access to over 55,000 free ATMs worldwide (through the Allpoint and Starsf 
surcharge-free ATM networks), including free ATMs at various 7-Eleven, COSTCO, CVS, Target and Walmart stores. You 
can find a convenient free ATM on our Mobile Banking app or online at: www.emarquettebank.com/FreeATMs  

 

Four of the closest Free ATMs (near the current Aurora Marquette Bank ATM) include:   

 7-Eleven – 2241 S. Eola Road, Aurora IL 60504  

 CVS – 2211 S. Eola Road, Aurora IL 60504 

 CVS – 1910 Montgomery Road, Aurora IL 60504 

 7-Eleven – 1680 Montgomery Road, Aurora IL 60504 

 

Digital Options: As banking center transactions have decreased, we have seen clients migrating to digital channels 
including: Mobile Banking (with Mobile Check Deposit), Online Banking and Online Bill Payment. Our staff stands ready to 
assist you to set up, activate and use all the banking options available to you. 

 

Safe Deposit: Safe deposit clients can expect further communications as we work with you to remove contents from your 
box(es) and provide you alternative available box locations at other Marquette Bank banking centers.  

 

Customer Service Center: You will continue to have 7-day access to our customer service staff through Live Chat (on 
our website: www.emarquettebank.com) or live over the phone through 1-888-254-9500. These employees are trained to 
handle most banking needs right over the phone.   
 

We have developed an online information page to keep you up-to-date about the physical building closure, inform you 
about your banking options and answer all your banking questions:  

 

 Aurora Guide: www.emarquettebank.com/Aurora  

 

Thank you for being a Marquette Bank client and we look forward to working with you through this transition.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact us at 1-888-254-9500. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Betty Harn 

Executive Vice President 
 


